Circular Number 09 /17-18

Date: 11.09.2017

Dear Parents,

Educators and Parents owe a special responsibility towards the well being of their children. I am deeply concerned about the alarming incidences of children becoming victims of the so called 'Blue Whale Game'. We all need to be extremely vigilant for our children and need to sensitize them about this game so that no more child becomes a victim. Kindly be cautious and take note of the following at all times:

- ➤ Keep constant monitoring of your children's activities to dissuade them from falling prey to the game.
- ➤ Keep a sharp eye on their behavior and mood swings.
- ➤ Keep computer, laptop in open space so that chidren use them if required in front of you only.
- > Set Search Engine on Web Browser on safe mode.
- ➤ Communicate with your child regularly.
- > Parental control on TV viewing, web browsing etc. should be there.
- > Be a part of child's friend list on facebook etc.
- ➤ Be cautious of any injury, mark etc. on your child's body and talk about it.
- ➤ Kindly be cautious if your child is awake in odd hours (early morning or late night) and is using mobile etc.

I hope our alertness and vigilance will save our children from any danger. Let's motivate and encourage them to lead a fruitful and successful life.

Thanking you, Regards,

Mrs. Rashmi Talwar Principal